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June 13 – Last Day of School – dismissal at 11:19 
am - HAVE A SAFE AND FUN SUMMER! 

 

Yearbooks can be purchased on a first-come, first-
serve basis through tomorrow, June 13th in Room 
200 with Mrs. Currie.  The cost is $40 cash.   

 

All medications MUST be picked up by a parent by 
the last day of school, June 13th no later than 2 
pm.  Any medications left in the office will be 
disposed of after that time. As a reminder, students 
are NOT allowed to carry over the counter or 
prescription medication.  

 

The LCHS stadium is currently under construction. 
For the safety of our students, staff and the 
community, the stadium is not accessible until further 
notice. 



 

Health Wellness Fair – Saturday, August 10th from 10 
am to 2 pm at the Macomb Intermediate School 
District. See the attached Wellness Fair Flyer . 

 

ATHLETICS: 

Any 8th grade lady interested in playing golf next 
school year at LCHS, please email Coach Scott at 
lansecreusegirlsgolf@gmail.com 

Girls’ golf is a fall sport and will start in August – so 
sign up now! 

 

COMMUNITY EDUCATION: 

LC Community Education is hosting another “Off to a 
Great Start” for incoming 6th grade students.  This is 
a great program to prepare new 6th grade students 
for the transition to middle school.  Class sizes are 
limited and pre-registration is required. See the 
attached Off to a Great Start Flyer  

First Aid CPR Training for babysitters is being held at 
Rodgers Elementary School in St. Clair Shores on 
Tuesday, July 23, 2024.  See the attached CPR Training 

Flyer  for registration details. 

Sideline Cheer Program for 6th, 7th and 8th grade 
students for 24/25 school year begins July 16, 
2024, from 5 pm to 7:30 pm.  Register online at 
www.lc.ps.ce.eleyo.com or scan the QR code in the 
LC United Sideline Cheer Flyer .  There will be an 
informational meeting for students and parents on 
May 30th from 6:30 pm to 7:45 pm at Middle School-
South. 
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UPCOMING DATES: 

Friday, August 16th – Lancer Day (watch for a Lancer 
Day mailing the first week of August. 

  

#BERELENTLESS 

   

L'Anse Creuse Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer 
to be removed from our list, please contact L'Anse Creuse Public Schools directly. To stop 
receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link 
and confirm: Unsubscribe Please be aware, if you unsubscribe you will no longer receive your 
child’s progress reports and report cards via email. 

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to 
connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media. 
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